Hildenborough Tennis Club Spring Newsletter 2018 part 2

Subscriptions

Subscriptions are due 1 April. If you were in a Senior club membership category before 1 April 2012 you will remain in the Legacy Senior club membership categories. We are happy to say that the membership fees have stayed the same for the last four years.

The Membership Renewal form and fee should be returned to Jo Garrett as soon as possible. Please complete and post or scan and email to Jo, contact details are on the form. On receipt a confirmation email will be issued with a membership card attached for you to print off or save on your phone. We will no longer be issuing shoe tags.

The preferred method of payment for subscriptions is by bank transfer, saving time and increasing security. Details are on the Membership Renewal form. Please ensure your email address is on the form so that we can check we have your current details for sending out the Newsletter and other information about the Club in future.

We believe the Club offers value for money and a great environment to play and enjoy tennis and hope you will encourage family and friends to join the Club. We attach a separate Application Form for new members rather than the Membership Renewal Form.

Team players - please look out for the separate email that will follow in the next few days that sets out match fees due for last year's fixtures. Please add these sums to your fees. Any queries please speak to the team captain.

Visitor fees for the last year can also be added to the subs, see the Membership Renewal Form.

Survey

Although we are all volunteers, the Committee is keen to ensure we are providing a good service to the Club's members. To gauge this now and going forward please answer the 3 simple questions on the Membership Renewal form. In order for the survey to be useful we would appreciate a 100% return. It should take no more than 2 minutes so please complete it.

Wimbledon Ballot

Based on our British Tennis membership who opted into the Wimbledon Ballot with the LTA by 23rd February, the Club has been allocated 8 pairs of tickets for the Wimbledon Championships to be held between July 2nd and July 15th 2018.

ALL Club affiliated Adult or Junior members who hold an active Lite or Team British Tennis Membership as at 23rd February who Opted-In to the Wimbledon Ballot as at that date and who are paid up members of the Club on the date of the draw will be included in the Ballot. The draw will take place on Saturday 28th April at 10am. It is therefore important that you renew your Club membership prior to this date.

Kent LTA use the online Wimbledon ballot so payment of tickets and their distribution will mostly be via the online system. Therefore please ensure your personal details, especially email and address are up to date in the members' area of the LTA website: www.lta.org.uk/login or call 020 8487 7000.

Full details of the conditions of the draw will be advised to those who have entered nearer to the date of the draw. If you have any queries please contact Jo Garrett on 01732 832393 or jogarrett@talk21.com. Or you can refer to the LTA website: www.lta.org.uk/wimbledonballots

British Tennis Membership (BTM)

For more information or to join BTM go to www.lta.org.uk/britishtennismembership or call 020 8487 7000. Membership and benefits (including entry into the Club's Wimbledon ballot) are currently only free to members of affiliated clubs such as ours.

Hit List

A reminder that there is a form on the notice board to encourage and help members who want to play singles to get in contact with other members of a similar level to play with them. Just add your contacts details, availability and level.

March 2018